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Weekly News – 23rd February 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

Welcome back! We hope you all had an enjoyable half term.  

This week in English, we started reading The Pebble in My Pocket, 
which is all about a pebble’s journey through the history of our 
earth. The books starts an amazing 480 million years ago! We 
have used drama activities to bring the dramatic and thrilling 
journey to life. 

In maths, we have continued to learn how to tell the time on 
analogue and digital clocks. We have encouraged the children 
to look out for opportunities to practise telling the time in real life. 

We will continue to investigate rocks, soils and fossils in our 
science lessons this term.   

Have a lovely weekend.  

Year Three Team  

  

Homework Reminder 

English:  

Title: I can answer questions about a text. 

We would like the children to complete a reading comprehension. The 
children have put these sheets inside their English homework books. 
Answers should be written in full sentences.  

Spellings:  

Please learn week 6 spellings.  

Reading: 

We would like you to continue reading your books as often as you can 
and writing a minimum of 2 comments in your diaries each week. 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Thursday 1st March-  

World Book Day. Dress up as your 
favourite book character. 

Friday 2nd March- 

Bounce for Books  
 

Announcements 
Multiplication Tests 

Friday 2nd March 

 

Bronze- 5 x table 

Silver – 4 x table 

Gold – 6 x table 

Ultimate- 11 x table 
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